Nathalia Primary School Newsletter

April 24nd, 2019

Welcome Back to Term 2.

We start term 2 with 120 students enrolled at the school. This term will be very busy with lots happening across all grades. On Friday the children in Grades 4, 5 and 6 will participate in the school cross country run at the Recreation reserve at 2.15pm. The top finishers will then be selected to go to the regional event in May.

Jennifer McKillop will begin at the school in week 4 this term. Unfortunately for Nathalia Primary School, Jennifer has to complete her contract in Melbourne before transferring here. Until then, Mr McCallum will teach the grade 5—6 grade with a relief teacher taking the reins in week 3.

There was plenty of work going on at the school during the holidays. A new refrigerated bubble tap and bottle filler was installed and it looks great. New lines were painted in the school yard which add to the look of the school. The playroom and PMP rooms have been upgraded thanks to the work of our busy teachers during the break.

NAPLAN testing for grade 3 and 5 students takes place this term and student progress reports for all students will be distributed at the end of term.

Student attendance remains a focus at the school and we would like to see every child at school on every possible day during the term.

Inter-school sport for the grade 5 and 6 children begins this term with the first game at Katunga on May 10th.

I'm sure term 2 will be very busy and great fun at Nathalia Primary School.

Parents Club

Mother's Day Stall - Gift wrapping day. All welcome to assist, Monday 29th April from 2pm (before assembly).

Parent's Club Meet & Greet Afternoon Tea & Meeting - With the ever changing student population each year, the Parent's Club are always on the lookout for parents/grandparents/carers to join the group and would like to invite anyone interested to an afternoon tea (and meeting) next Wednesday May 1st starting at 2.30pm.

Nathalia Kids are Friendly Kids "Taking Turns"

Harry, Sereana, Matty, Isabella, Ivy and Harrison.

Sports Awards: River, Ryan and Lexie





Dates to Remember:

April 25th - ANZAC Day

April 26 - School Cross Country Run (Yrs 4, 5 and 6)

May 8th - Nathalia Secondary College Open Day

May 10th - Mother's Day Morning Tea

May 10th - Winter Sport at Katunga

May 29th - Open Day

Tel: (03) 58 662 677 Email: nathalia.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au



'Come say hello' on Wednesday 8th May.

There will be 3 opportunities to visit: 8.00am, 9.30am & 3.45pm.

Come have a cuppa and tour of the school with the Principal, John Sciacca, and school leaders.

Please call 5866 2331 to book in.

NATHALIA SECONDARY COLLEGE

Caring Learning Excellence Accountability Respect

Personal Quality Education

Corner Pearce and Chapel Streets, Nathalia. 58662331



Register Now!

Waaia Football Netball Club

Thursday's in term 2, commencing 02/05/19

5.30-6.30pm

Contact Amy Carey 0457 756 648 Tea available - Kids \$5 Adults \$10

Visit play.afl/auskick



